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01/May/2021
To: Mustafa Aslan									
Istanbul Gelisim university


Full-Text Acceptance Letter

Dear Mustafa Aslan,

Thank you for your interest in The International Academician Studies Congress that will be held in Istanbul–Turkey between 29 April and 1 May 2021.

We are pleased to inform you that your manuscript titled “Organizational Commitment: Three Research Models Proposal” has been accepted for presentation in Congress. The decisions were made based on a double-blind review process. 

Please note that all abstracts and full-text papers that are accepted will be published in Congress Proceedings, and papers selected by Academic Evaluation Committee of the Congress for to be published either as a book chapter in an internationally edited book or as an article in the journals announced on Congress web page.

We welcome you and your colleagues to join us and share your knowledge and views on the Congress’ theme “Change to Transformation: New Norms in Social Sciences.”.

We look forward to seeing and welcoming you to Istanbul this April.

Sincerely yours,





Name of the congress secretary
ASC2021 SPRING Congress General Secretary
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